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Dear Parents,

EAST is a project-based, service-learning class that provides students with the most current, high-end technologies available in some of the most progressive fields in the world. However, EAST is much more than a “computer class.” At heart, EAST is a coordinated attempt to provide today’s students with an educational atmosphere that allows them to gain insight into their own abilities to acquire and use information, solve problems, and gain valuable experience in utilizing some of the most sophisticated technology available. EAST students routinely interact with hardware and software in animation, computer aided design, engineering design, 3D visualization, database design, webpage design, programming, office automation, global positioning systems, and geographical information systems. The students, working in teams, tackle sophisticated service-oriented projects. In the process of solving these problems, the students learn to become creative, intuitive, adaptable learners who can solve unpredictable, real-world problems.
I am pleased that your child has chosen to participate in the EAST program this upcoming term at Clarksville High School. I want to make this one of the most memorable experiences of his/her high school career. To do this, I am counting on your help. Experience shows that parental involvement is a key ingredient to success. Nothing fosters achievement like the encouragement, support and mentoring students receive at home. I urge you to become actively involved in your child’s learning. Please feel free to contact me by phone at 705-3217. You may also e-mail me at jblamey@mail.cps.k12.ar.us whenever you have a question or a concern. The best time to reach me is during my office hours: from 8:56-9:47, Monday through Friday. Your feedback and support is important to me. Forward comments or suggestions to me at the e-mail address listed above. I am looking forward to working with you and your student this school year. 
Sincerely yours, 
Jaime Blamey
EAST Facilitator 
Clarksville High School
